California Romantica
Yeah, reviewing a books california romantica could add your near friends
listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As
understood, talent does not recommend that you have wonderful points.
Comprehending as skillfully as union even more than extra will present each
success. bordering to, the notice as capably as sharpness of this california
romantica can be taken as well as picked to act.

Back Roads California DK 2013-04-02 Now available in PDF format. Scenic routes,
charming hotels, authentic regional cuisine . . . Take a journey through the
back roads of California to discover the area's real soul and charm. DK
Eyewitness Travel Guide: Back Roads California driving vacation guide will take
you via scenic routes to discover charming Californian towns, local
restaurants, and intimate places to stay. Twenty-four themed drives, each
lasting one to five days, reveal breathtaking views, hidden gems, and authentic
local experiences that can only be discovered by road. Each tour is bursting
with insider knowledge and loaded with ideas for varied activities, from short
walks and longer hikes to days on the beach or at a spa, to wine tours, cycling
trips, and watersports. Meanwhile, the most friendly, best-value hotels and
guesthouses and restaurants specializing in regional produce have been selected
by expert authors. Full-color throughout, with all the practical information
you could need, from road conditions and length of drive to parking
information, opening hours, and zip code information for use with a GPS device.
Discover the unexpected on your road trip with DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: Back
Roads California.
California 2010 Inc. Staff Fodor's Travel Publications 2009-11-01 Includes
information on hotels and resorts, restaurants, beaches, walking and driving
tours, nighttime entertainment, shopping, and sights of interest
California Colonial Homes S. F. Cook 2006-01 Work by over 30 leading architects
of the Spanish Revival movement in California during the 1920s and '30s is
featured in this beautifully illustrated book. Drawn from the era's leading
architectural journals, these case studies document the "best of" residential
design during this influential era. More than 300 images illustrate authentic
Mediterranean aesthetics. Forty-four beautiful homes are featured, each
furnished in Mission style and landscaped appropriately for a lifestyle
centered around courtyards and conducted beneath shaded verandas. In many
cases, the projects include the architects' hand-rendered site and floorplans.
The architects and firms featured include: Wallace Neff, Gordon Kaufman, Roland
Coate, George Washington Smith, and the firm of Soule, Murphy and Hastings.
Each helped to shape the architectural character of the West Coast, and their
work continues to inspire today's designers.
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100 Things to Do in Palm Springs Before You Die, Second Edition Lydia Kremer
2019-03-11 The seductive beauty of palm trees and soaring mountain peaks bring
people from around the world to Palm Springs and the Coachella Valley. And with
360 days of sunshine each year, the ways to discover this desert paradise are
endless. 100 Things to Do in Palm Springs Before You Die contains itineraries
and tips on what you'll discover in Greater Palm Springs—a sun-kissed community
comprised of nine cities. Get outside and hike through the natural wonder at
Indian Canyons. Head up high on the Aerial Tramway or down low into the San
Andreas Fault. Or check out the endless string of local celebrations, like the
Tamale and Date Festival or, for music and art lovers, Coachella and the brandnew Desert X. More interested in old-school cool? Don your finest “desert
casual” fashion for a night at The Purple Room, the choice hangout of the famed
Rat Pack. As a longtime resident and seasoned traveler, author Lydia Kremer
provides both a local’s insight and a penchant for discovery to her own
backyard. With this book as your guide, you won’t miss a thing in this
glamorous desert oasis.
Infinite Suburbia MIT Norman B. Leventhal Center for Advanced Urbanism
2018-03-13 Infinite Suburbia is the culmination of the MIT Norman B. Leventhal
Center for Advanced Urbanism's yearlong study of the future of suburban
development. Extensive research, an exhibition, and a conference at MIT's Media
Lab, this groundbreaking collection presents fifty-two essays by seventy-four
authors from twenty different fields, including, but not limited to, design,
architecture, landscape, planning, history, demographics, social justice,
familial trends, policy, energy, mobility, health, environment, economics, and
applied and future technologies. This exhaustive compilation is richly
illustrated with a wealth of photography, aerial drone shots, drawings, plans,
diagrams, charts, maps, and archival materials, making it the definitive
statement on suburbia at the beginning of the twenty-first century.
Great Escapes: Southern California (Great Escapes) Donna Wares 2008-05-17
Profiles a range of quick-trip suggestions, from a culinary weekend in Ojai and
a camping venture on Catalina Island to a tour of San Diego's Gaslight District
and a stay at a fifties-style lodge in Palm Springs, in a visitor's resource
that also profiles historical and cultural sites of interest. Original.
Postsuburban California Rob Kling 1995-05-30 Neither a city nor a traditional
suburb, Orange County, California represents a striking example of a new kind
of social formation. This multidisciplinary volume offers a cogent case study
of the "postsuburban" phenomenon.
Fodor's Southern California 2008 Fodor's 2008 Detailed and timely information
on accommodations, restaurants, and local attractions highlight these updated
travel guides, which feature all-new covers, a two-color interior design,
symbols to indicate budget options, must-see ratings, multi-day itineraries,
Smart Travel Tips, helpful bulleted maps, tips on transportation, guidelines
for shopping excursions, and other valuable features. Original.
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Insiders' Guide® to California's Wine Country Jean Doppenberg 2009-04-14 The
essential source for in-depth travel and relocation information to Napa and
Sonoma Counties. Written by a local (and true insider), Insiders' Guide to
California's Wine Country offers personal guidance to two major wine regions
and their environs. Fully revised and updated, this guide contains five maps of
the wine country.
The California Casa Douglas Woods 2012-03-06 This sumptuous and comprehensive
volume embraces one of the most beloved house forms, the Spanish Colonial
Revival, presenting at once a lavish portrait of the style as well as the
definitive statement on the subject through more than three hundred color
photographs. The Spanish style in architecture encompasses facets from a vast
array of traditions, many of which are in evidence in these extraordinary
houses. Elements include thickset, whitewashed stucco walls, deeply recessed
doors, lushly planted courtyard gardens, intricate and colorful tile work,
telescoping towers inset with Juliet balconies, elaborately traced wrought-iron
window grilles, and richly appointed interiors heightened by drama in light and
shadow cast by moody pendant lamps and low-burning fires. The houses featured
are the very best of the type, both famous and little-known, and showcase the
work of architects such as George Washington Smith, Bertram Goodhue, Wallace
Neff, and Paul Williams, from the early twentieth century, to the work of
contemporary practitioners, including Marc Appleton, Michael Burch Architects,
and others. These homes are a fantasy for living made real in the Southern
California sun.
Pat Welsh's Southern California Organic Gardening Pat Welsh 2010-07-01 “Here is
the southern California gardener’s calendar laid out with clarity and zest; no
weasel words, no ifs and buts.” —Pacific Horticulture In this completely
revised and updated classic, beloved garden expert Pat Welsh shares how to
garden the organic way. This edition includes forty color photographs; a simple
month-by-month format that shows gardeners exactly what to do throughout the
year; terrific advice on gardening with drought-tolerant and fire-resistant
plants; and plenty of fresh information on organic soils, fertilizers, and pest
control. Useful for newbies and seasoned green thumbs alike, Pat Welsh’s
Southern California Organic Gardening is the indispensable guide for every
Southern California gardener.
Santa Barbara Style Kathryn Masson 2001 The architectural identity of the
wealthy southern California town Santa Barbara is explored with emphasis on the
architects who designed its major buildings, estates and historic homes. 200
illustrations.
Fodor’s Southern California Fodor’s Travel Guides 2022-03-08 Whether you want
to get a glimpse of the Hollywood sign, hike in Joshua Tree National Park, or
visit San Diego's Gaslamp Quarter , the local Fodor’s travel experts in
Southern California are here to help! Fodor’s Southern California guidebook is
packed with maps, carefully curated recommendations, and everything else you
need to simplify your trip-planning process and make the most of your time.
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This new edition has been fully-redesigned with an easy-to-read layout, fresh
information, and beautiful color photos. Fodor’s Southern California travel
guide includes: AN ILLUSTRATED ULTIMATE EXPERIENCES GUIDE to the top things to
see and do MULTIPLE ITINERARIES to effectively organize your days and maximize
your time MORE THAN 25 DETAILED MAPS and a FREE PULL-OUT MAP to help you
navigate confidently COLOR PHOTOS throughout to spark your wanderlust! HONEST
RECOMMENDATIONS FROM LOCALS on the best sights, restaurants, hotels, nightlife,
shopping, performing arts, activities, and more PHOTO-FILLED “BEST OF” FEATURES
on “Best Beaches in San Diego,” “Best Celebrity Hangouts in L.A.,” and more
TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS AND PRACTICAL TIPS including when to go, getting around,
beating the crowds, and saving time and money HISTORICAL AND CULTURAL INSIGHTS
providing rich context on the local people, politics, art, architecture,
cuisine, music, geography and more SPECIAL FEATURES on the “San Diego Zoo,”
“What to Eat and Drink,” and “What to Watch and Read Before Your Trip” LOCAL
WRITERS to help you find the under-the-radar gems UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE ON: Los
Angeles, San Diego, Joshua Tree National Park, Death Valley National Park, the
Pacific Coast Highway, Route 66, Big Sur, Santa Barbara, the Mojave Desert,
Palm Springs, and more. Planning on visiting other destinations in the
southwest? Check out Fodor’s Arizona, Fodor's Fodor's Las Vegas, Fodor's Utah,
and Fodor's InFocus Santa Fe . *Important note for digital editions: The
digital edition of this guide does not contain all the images or text included
in the physical edition. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS : Each Fodor's Travel Guide is
researched and written by local experts. Fodor’s has been offering expert
advice for all tastes and budgets for over 80 years. For more travel
inspiration, you can sign up for our travel newsletter at
fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or follow us @FodorsTravel on Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter. We invite you to join our friendly community of travel
experts at fodors.com/community to ask any other questions and share your
experience with us!
The Spanish Style House 2021-03-30 Luminous new photography showcases
contemporary and historic homes in the beloved Spanish Style in Southern
California, while offering, as well, a rare look at the original inspirations
to the style, born in Andalusia, Spain. The great appeal of Spanish Style homes
lies in their aura of romance and drama, a sense of story, of magic, as well as
in their very comfortable and engaging proportions and the great livability of
the interior spaces. Deep shadow, arched doorways, trickling courtyard
fountains, climbing bougainvillea on wrought-iron window grilles, wood-beamed
ceilings, and white plaster walls are all hallmarks of the style. Here, through
a celebration of contemporary and historic homes in Southern California, as
well as existing historic precedents in Andalusia, Spain--most notably the
intricately detailed Casa de Pilatos in Seville and the Alhambra of Granada-The Spanish Style House presents the definitive picture of the style as it
exists today. Featured homes include the George Washington Smith-designed Casa
Blanca (1928)--a fantasy made real in stone and stucco replete with the romance
of old Morocco in its horseshoe arches, domes, and evocative tile murals--and a
Marc Appleton-designed beach house (2007) in Del Mar, California, which is a
dream on the sea and an eloquent testament to the virtues of the style for
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today.
Fodor's California Fodor's Travel Guides 2022-01-04 Whether you want to drive
the Pacific Coast Highway, camp in a national park, or explore the Mojave
Desert, the local Fodor’s travel experts in California are here to help!
Fodor’s California guidebook is packed with maps, carefully curated
recommendations, and everything else you need to simplify your trip-planning
process and make the most of your time. This new edition has been fullyredesigned with an easy-to-read layout, fresh information, and beautiful color
photos. Fodor’s California travel guide includes: AN ILLUSTRATED ULTIMATE
EXPERIENCES GUIDE to the top things to see and do MULTIPLE ITINERARIES to
effectively organize your days and maximize your time MORE THAN 45 DETAILED
MAPS and a FREE PULL-OUT MAP to help you navigate confidently COLOR PHOTOS
throughout to spark your wanderlust! HONEST RECOMMENDATIONS FROM LOCALS on the
best sights, restaurants, hotels, nightlife, shopping, performing arts,
activities, side-trips, and more PHOTO-FILLED “BEST OF” FEATURES on “Best
Celebrity Hangouts in L.A.,” “Best Wineries in Napa and Sonoma,” “Best Beaches
in San Diego,” “Best Photo Ops in San Francisco,” and more TRIP-PLANNING TOOLS
AND PRACTICAL TIPS including when to go, getting around, beating the crowds,
and saving time and money HISTORICAL AND CULTURAL INSIGHTS providing rich
context on the local people, politics, art, architecture, cuisine, music,
geography and more SPECIAL FEATURES on “What to Eat and Drink,” “What to Watch
and Read Before You Visit,” and “Wine Tasting in Napa and Sonoma” LOCAL WRITERS
to help you find the under-the-radar gems UP-TO-DATE COVERAGE ON: Los Angeles,
San Francisco, San Diego, Joshua Tree National Park, Death Valley National
Park, Napa and Sonoma, the Pacific Coast Highway, Monterey, Route 66, Carmel,
Big Sur, Santa Barbara, the Mojave Desert, Palm Springs, Sacramento, and more.
Planning on spending more time in California? Check out Fodor’s Los Angeles,
Fodor's San Francisco, Fodor's San Diego, and Fodor's Napa & Sonoma. *Important
note for digital editions: The digital edition of this guide does not contain
all the images or text included in the physical edition. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS:
Each Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by local experts. Fodor’s
has been offering expert advice for all tastes and budgets for over 80 years.
For more travel inspiration, you can sign up for our travel newsletter at
fodors.com/newsletter/signup, or follow us @FodorsTravel on Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter. We invite you to join our friendly community of travel
experts at fodors.com/community to ask any other questions and share your
experience with us!
Minimalista Shira Gill 2021-11-02 Elevate your personal style, trim your
belongings, and transform your life, one room at a time, with this visionary
lifestyle and home organization book from professional organizing expert, Shira
Gill. “Warm, funny, and direct, Shira builds you up while helping you edit down
to the best version of yourself.”—Stacy London, New York Times bestselling
author of The Truth About Style As a professional home organizer with clients
ranging from students to multi-millionaires, Shira Gill observed that clutter
is a universal stress trigger. Over the years she created a signature
decluttering and organization process that promotes sustainability, achieves
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lasting results, and can be applied to anyone, regardless of their space or
lifestyle. Rather than imposing strict rules and limitations, Shira redefines
minimalism as having the perfect amount of everything—for you—based on your
personal values and the limitations of your space. Now, in Minimalista, Shira
shares her complete toolkit for the first time, built around five key steps:
Clarify, Edit, Organize, Elevate, and Maintain. Once you learn the methodology
you'll dive into the hands-on work, choose-your-own-adventure style: knock out
a room, or even a single drawer; style a bookshelf; donate a sweater. Shira
teaches that the most important thing you can do is start, and that small
victories, achieved one at a time, will snowball into massive transformation.
Broken into small, bite-sized chunks, Minimalista makes it clear that if the
process is fun and easy to follow, anyone can learn the principles of editing
and organization.
Focus On: 100 Most Popular American Agnostics Wikipedia contributors
Becoming Los Angeles D. J. Waldie 2020-08-18 Best-selling author and beloved
chronicler of Los Angeles D.J. Waldie reconsiders the city in a collection of
contemporary essays. Nobody sees Los Angeles with more eloquence than D. J.
Waldie. - Susan Brenneman, Los Angeles Times Deputy Op-Ed Editor Becoming Los
Angeles, a new collection by the author of the acclaimed memoir Holy Land,
blends history, memory, and critical analysis to illuminate how Angelenos have
seen themselves and their city. Waldie's particular concern is commonplace Los
Angeles, whose rhythms of daily life are set against the gaudy backdrop of
historical myth and Hollywood illusion. It's through sacred ordinariness that
Waldie experiences the city's seasons. In his exploration of sprawling Los
Angeles, he considers how the city's image was constructed and how it fostered
willful amnesia about the city's conflicted past. He encounters the immigrants
and exiles, the dreamers and con artists, the celebrated and forgotten who
became Los Angeles. He measures the place of nature in the city and the
different ways that nature has been defined. He maps on the contours of Los
Angeles what embracing--or rejecting--an Angeleno identity has come to mean.
Becoming Los Angelesdraws on a decade of Waldie's writing about the
intersection of the city's history and its aspirations. He asks, what do we
talk about when we talk about Los Angeles today? In a global, cosmopolitan
city, is there value in cultivating a local imagination? And he wonders how to
describe a city that is denser and more polarized and challenged by climate
change, homelessness, and economic disparity. There will always be romance in
the idea of Los Angeles, but it requires renewed hope to sustain. Becoming Los
Angelesis a further account of how Waldie gained a sense of place, which James
Mustich, author of 1,000 Books to Read Before You Die, described as "an almost
sacramental act of attention." Becoming Los Angelesis ultimately a book about
learning how to fall in love with wherever it is you are. Called a writer whose
work is a "gorgeous distillation of architectural and social history" by the
New York Times, whose essays and memoirs, said the Los Angeles Times, "conjure
the idiosyncratic splendor of Southern California life," D. J. Waldieis the
author of the acclaimed Holy Land: A Suburban Memoirand other books that
illuminate the ordinary and the everyday in lyrical prose. In collaboration
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with Diane Keaton, Waldie provided the text for two photographic explorations
of home: California Romantica, dealing with homes in the Spanish Colonial
Revival Style of the early twentieth century, and House, examining post-modern
interpretations of domesticity. California Romanticabecame a Los Angeles Times
non-fiction bestseller in 2007. D. J. Waldie's narratives about suburban life
have appeared in BUZZ, The Kenyon Review, The Massachusetts Review, The
Georgetown Review, Salon, dwell, Los Angeles Magazine, Spiritus, Gulf Coast,
Urbanisme, Bauwelt,and other publications. His book reviews and commentary have
appeared in the Los Angeles Times, the Wall Street Journal, and the New York
Times. He lives in the home where he was born in Lakewood, California, where he
was formerly the Deputy City Manager.
Hacienda Style Karen Witynski 2008-02-25 Invite the rich colors, natural
textures, and romantic beauty of Mexico into your home
Spanish Revival Architecture S. F. Cook 2005 More than 500 period photographs
explore the Spanish Revival movement (1915-1940) in architecture. Original
Spanish and Mediterranean buildings inspired partrons on "the grand tour" in
Europe to build for themselves these sturdy homes in the 20th century that
reflect a strong Mediterranean heritage. Tiled roofs and floors, arched windows
and passageways, and stone walls and floors characterize the style. Exquisite
details are explored, both inside and out, from residential, commercial, and
public projects. Sections in the book focus on exterior details including
outdoor rooms and staircases, verandahs, patios, and courtyards, pools,
fountains, chimneys, and garden gates. Inside, revel in beamed ceilings,
fireplaces, tile details, lighting and flooring. In addition to dozens of
private residences, this book tours retail and commercial spaces, churches,
schools, libraries, theaters, and private clubs. Work by celebrated architects
who helped pioneer the Spanish Revival movement is featured, including George
Washington Smith, Wallace Neff, Gordon Kauffman, Morgan, Walls and Clements,
and many others. Also, some architectural renderings and floor plans are
included. Architects, designers, and remodelers will find inspiration for
today's structures on every page.
DK Eyewitness Back Roads California DK Eyewitness 2016-05-17 DK Eyewitness
Travel Guide: Back Roads California driving vacation guide will take you via
scenic routes to discover charming Californian towns, local restaurants, and
intimate places to stay. Take a journey through the back roads of California to
discover the area's real soul and charm. Twenty-four themed drives, each
lasting one to five days, reveal breathtaking views, hidden gems, and authentic
local experiences that can only be discovered by road. Each tour is bursting
with insider knowledge and loaded with ideas for varied activities, from short
walks and longer hikes to days on the beach or at a spa, to wine tours, cycling
trips, and watersports. Meanwhile, the most friendly, best-value hotels and
guesthouses, as well as restaurants specializing in regional produce, have been
selected by expert authors. This guide is full-color throughout, with zip code
information for use with a GPS device. All the practical information you could
need is included, from road conditions and length of drive to parking
california-romantica
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information and opening hours. Discover the unexpected on your road trip with
DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: Back Roads California.
Lilian J. Rice Diane Welch 2010-01-01 Lilian J. Rice was given the opportunity
of a lifetime in 1922, when her employerarchitect, Richard Requapassed over to
her his commission to design and develop Rancho Santa Fe, the master planned,
high class community in Southern California. Rice went on to design and build
homes for some of the nation's most celebrated achievers, entertainers, and
movie stars at Rancho Santa Fe, now renowned as one of the wealthiest zipcodes
in the USA. Using classic Mediterranean style, Rice's work has not only become
interwoven with the historic fabric of Southern California's built environment,
but also represents eco-conscious design that is relevant today. This beautiful
volume of 394 illustrations presents an accurate and comprehensive retelling of
the life and works of this master architect. Floor plans, architectural
renderings, and stunning photographs make this is a must have for any
architectural library, architect, designer, and anyone interested in womens
history.
From the Land 2013-10-08 Elegant rusticity meets unpretentious luxury in the
work of this award-winning architecture firm. Howard Backen, principal of the
architecture firm Backen, Gillam & Kroeger, is at the center of a popular
movement in home design that emphasizes elegant simplicity and embraces the
rustic charm of natural materials. This volume, the first on his work and that
of the firm, is an artful exploration of this aesthetic, featuring farmhouses
in the Napa Valley, hilltop homes, seaside retreats, and lakeside hideaways.
Throughout the work, a sense of intimacy, warmth, and informality pervades.
Natural materials, such as wood, stone, and brick, form the foundations, walls,
and ceilings of these subtly luxurious spaces, while nature itself plays a
considered role that is at once complementary and also intricately conjoined
with the work. Sensitive, alluring, and wonderfully resonant with the
suggestion of invitation, the work of Backen, Gillam & Kroeger is both
thrilling to the eye and restorative to the soul.
California Revival Carole Coates 2007-01 Showcases a design trend that uses
vintage furnishings, art pottery, tile, paintings, and decorative arts from
California's golden era, the Spanish Revival period of the 1920s-1940s, in
today's homes.
Commune Roman Alonso 2020-09-01 Commune was established in Los Angeles in 2004
by four like-minded souls—Roman Alonso, Steven Johanknecht, Pamela Shamshiri,
and Ramin Shamshiri— with a common mission: to enhance life through design and
to blur the lines between disciplines, eras, and styles. California is for
those who refuse to conform and who live for freedom of expression,
indoor/outdoor living, and that golden sunshine glinting off the waves of the
Pacific. Commune perfectly captures this spirit and embodies a new California
style that freely mixes old and new in its layered, highly personal interiors
that embrace color, pattern, and texture. This book is the first monograph of
Commune’s work, featuring its designs for private residences, hotels,
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commercial spaces, and restaurants, as well as the works they specially
commission from virtually everyone in the artisan craftsman movement in
California today.
California Colonial Elizabeth Jean McMillian 2002 The drama and beauty of
historic homes in California are studied and displayed here in a deeply
researched text and over 350 stunning colour and over 50 black and white
photographs. Southern California's Spanish Revival monuments are pictured heresuch as Hearst Castle at San Simeon, the Adamson House in Malibu, Casa del
Herrero in Montecito. You will enjoy Rancho Revival landmarks like the Lummis
House on Pasadena's arroyo, and Will Rogers' ranch near Pacific Palisades.
These are all different portrayals of the California Colonial, its romantic
past and its manner of settling into California's climate and landscape.
Vernacular and religious structures built between 1769 and 1848, during the
Spanish Mission and Mexican Rancho eras, gave California its unique character;
a look that was subsequently fictionalised in the revival architecture produced
since those colonial days. Particularly influential on residential work, the
colonial styles have indulged in the rich associations with Spain's cultureemploying styles and ornament from the country's provincial Andalusian,
Plateresco, Churrigueresco, and Desornamentado styles and its ever-present
Mudéjar crafts -- or burrowed into its rustic pioneer roots and depicted as
individual visions of earthy rancho haciendas.
Courtyard Housing in Los Angeles Stefanos Polyzoides 1992 Essays, drawings,
plans, and over 200 black-and-white photographs document the courtyard housing
in Los Angeles. The style, expressed in both grand and humble dwellings, was at
its height in the 1920's and 1930's, but is still around to provide privacy and
greenspace in the dense urban area. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR
Report of the President 1922
Classic Homes of Los Angeles Douglas Woods 2010 "This deluxe volume offers an
exclusive look into the classic homes and gardens in the legendary
neighborhoods in and around Los Angeles, such as Hancock Park, Windsor Square,
Beverly Hills, Pasadena, and Malibu. In a region famed for its lavish homes and
celebrity residents, one finds here a panorama of richly detailed architectural
styles, from Craftsman, Tudor, and Georgian, to Spanish Colonial and Tuscan
Revival examples." "Shown here in rich detail are the estate of the great
Hollywood producer and director Cecil B. DeMille in Laughlin Park, the former
Danny Kay House in Beverly Hills, the revered Millard House by Frank Lloyd
Wright in Pasadena, and wonderful Arts & Crafts masterwork by Green and Green--the Gamble House---also in Pasadena. The works of those and other renowned
architects, such as Wallace Neff, Paul Williams, George Washington Smith, and
Roland Coate, illustrate the wide range of period-revival styles popular in
Southern California during its "Golden Age of Expansion" from 1899 to 1938.
Lush, all-new color photographs capture the grandeur of these homes and their
exquisite gardens in the present day."--BOOK JACKET.
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Insiders' Guide® to Orange County, CA Elizabeth Borsting 2010-06-01 Your Travel
Destination. Your Home. Your Home-To-Be. Orange County The quintessential
California getaway. The real OC. Sunshine and surf. Suburban sensibilities and
urban nuances. • A personal, practical perspective for travelers and residents
alike • Comprehensive listings of attractions, restaurants, and accommodations
• How to live & thrive in the area—from recreation to relocation • Countless
details on shopping, arts & entertainment, and children’s activities
The California House Kathryn Masson 2011 The aura and romance of Old California
lives on in this treasury of inviting homes. The California House presents the
magic of the "golden state," that land of infinite promise and dreams, the most
tangible expression of which can be found in the homes built by early
California dreamers. Here domestic visions of tranquility and repose were
inventively realized—in stucco or stone, wood and wrought iron, plaster, and
glass and tile. Spanish Colonial Revival–style homes with elaborate wroughtiron window grilles, romantic, shadowy interiors, and lush courtyard gardens
stand beside other particularly Californian architectural wonders such as the
San Francisco Victorian Painted Lady, the Monterey Colonial, Eurekan Queen
Anne, and the homey California Arts & Crafts. Including houses designed by
luminaries George Washington Smith, Stanford White, Greene & Greene, and
Reginald Johnson, this book will fascinate both the architecture aficionado and
interior design enthusiasts, as well as the everyday lover of homes. Including,
but going beyond, the much-adored Spanish style (in its many manifestations)
and Mission Revival, the book features as well the Victorian of San Francisco's
Painted Lady and Eureka's Queen Anne, Monterey Colonial, California Arts &
Crafts, French Chateau, classic Colonial farm house, and more. All new color
photography of 25 houses in California ranging in style from Spanish Colonial
Revival, Mission, Victorian, Queen Anne, California Arts & Crafts, Monterey,
French Chateau, Colonial Farm House. The book includes little known California
work by well known architect Stanford White, known primarily for his East Coast
work (designer of the original Penn Station with McKim, Mead & White, and
original Madison Square Garden, and many others); as well as the Magdelena
Zanone House (Queen Anne late Victorian style home in Eureka, CA); the Murphy
House, San Francisco (Classic French Chateau); a Gothic Victorian 1860s home in
Sonoma; Casa Amesti (Monterey style home); "El Cerrito" designed by Russel Ray
and Winsor Soule and built in 1913 in Santa Barbara (an amalgam of Mission and
Spanish Colonial Revival); the Frothingham House designed by George Washington
Smith in 1922 (Spanish Colonial Rev.); Cuartro Ventos House by Reginald
Johnson, 1929 in Santa Barbara; William Edwards House by Roland E. Coate, Sr.
in San Marino, 1926; Robinson House by Greene and Greene in Pasadena, 1905;
Sack House in Berkeley (California Arts & Crafts) Brune-Reutlinger House in San
Francisco (classic Painted Lady Victorian); a colonial mid-19th cent farm house
in Sonoma; "Mariposa," classic Spanish style in Montecito; The Marston House in
San Diego (Arts & Crafts/Tudoresque); Rancho Los Alamos De Santa Elena in Los
Alamos (Span. Col. Rev.); Pepper Hill Farm in Balard.
The House that Pinterest Built Diane Keaton 2017-10-10 At once a style guide,
an inspirational tome, and a how-to volume on creating one’s home, this book
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will serve as a go-to reference for all those seeking to spur their own
creativity as they embark on the creation of home. When Diane Keaton decided
that she wanted to build her own home from the ground up, she took the advice
of her dear friend, film director Nancy Meyers, and took to the boards of
Pinterest to find inspiration. There she discovered the practical and the
fantastical, elements and styles long adored and ones that she never knew she
was drawn to. Keaton’s dream house was officially under way and this book that
resulted is a compelling account of her that house, from idea to realization in
brick, stone, and wood. The House that Pinterest Built defines what home and
house mean to the celebrated movie star, who is known for her love affair with
houses and design. Filled with ideas that reveal a personal yet engaging
aesthetic, this volume includes compelling photos from Keaton’s past homes and
those she admires, as well as a multitude of details from every corner of those
spaces and objects that excite and inspire the house designer and
dreamer—dramatic staircases and magical light fixtures, film stills and book
covers, pottery and art—drawn from the visual treasure trove known as Pinterest
and Keaton’s private collection, as she creates and designs her newest house.
Rich imagery is accompanied by Keaton’s ideas for selecting furniture, kitchen
layout, and bedroom design; she talks about the importance of lighting in the
bathroom and why the living room needs to be reimagined. Beyond the interior,
she explores curb appeal and environmental sensitivity, always with an eye to
making home the way it should be—a place of tranquility, a place where one is
restored and where one returns to dream again and again. The book culminates in
the dream realized, the house she has imagined, designed, and made, now shared
with the world for the first time in all-new photography. “If you want to
explore. If you love to see. If you’re looking to look; this book is an example
of a home made from the gifts of other people’s addictive yearnings for the
perfect home, with the perfect landscape and the perfect interior. It
illustrates my choices of your choices. Who knows, you might find one of your
pins here. You might smile. You might shake your head and say, ‘This isn’t what
I had in mind.’ You might think: ‘Hey that’s my kitchen. She copied my
kitchen.’ But the truth is, as much as I tried, I could never entirely recreate
the light filled photograph of a kitchen that led the way to the journey that
brought me here. No one can.” – Diane Keaton
California Romantica Diane Keaton 2007 Three hundred full-color photographs
capture an array of California's Mission-Style and Spanish Colonial houses from
the early twentieth century, detailing the work of such acclaimed architects as
Lilian Rice, Wallace Neff, and George Washington Smith, among others, as well
as the unique features of the homes and their furnishings, accessories,
tilework, and more. 15,000 first printing.
Saved Diane Keaton 2022-03-29 Diane Keaton’s cabinet of saved and found
photographic curiosities is a visual autobiography of sorts and scrapbook of
her fascinations and reflections. A visual autobiography of a kind as only
Diane Keaton could tell it, via the celebrated star’s idiosyncratic and
personal collections and ruminative texts, Savedoffers an unprecedented glimpse
into the mind of the legendary film star. The book begins with an homage to
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movies—curiously, to old “b” grade horror flicks, such as Attack of the Puppet
People—a passion that manifests in a collection of rare film stills showing
large-brain aliens with crablike hands and terrified men with eyes growing from
their shoulders. In a second chapter or collection, the reader encoun-ters
“Cracked,” a startling selection of crinkled and neglected negatives: found
portraits that speak of the past through the broken lens of time. Even more
intimately revealing are photographs taken by the star herself, be they of
pigeons while on downtime from the set of Reds in London or of the “greeters”
of Hollywood Boulevard, caught at the other end of her Rolleiflex camera lens,
now revealed as the seen, the experienced, the remembered, the cherished. But
this is only the beginning, the surface of a very deep dive into the
wellsprings of one of the great creative talents at work today. The book is an
invitation to dive in.
Casa California Elizabeth Jean McMillian 1996 The Spanish-style architecture of
Southern California's seaside estates, canyon villas, and courtyard bungalows
is central to its romantic image, one that has traditionally evoked a
Mediterranean paradise. The details of this inexhaustively rich style-- ornate
wrought iron and wood balconies, colorful tiles, graceful arches, and palmdotted gardens-- reflect the region's Spanish, Mexican, and southwestern
history and culture as well as its popular outdoor lifestyle. This book
showcases Southern California's most historically significant and beautifully
preserved Spanish-revival houses of this century. Twenty-one private homes
built between 1922 and 1991 are featured in stunning color photography that
captures exterior and interior architectural details, Spanish and Mexican
antique furnishings and folk art, and lush landscaping and tiled fountains.
Among these are the Adamson House in Malibu, with its extraordinary collection
of custom tile from Malibu Potteries; the contemporary Greenberg House in
Brentwood, by Ricardo Legorreta; The Andalusia Courtyard Apartments in
Hollywood; and Casa Pacifica, the former home of Richard Nixon, overlooking the
ocean in San Clemente. Brief narratives highlight the history of each building
and its design influences on the Spanish-revival movement in California. The
Spanish revival grew in popularity around the turn of the century when many
young American architects traveled to Spain, Italy, and Mexico, bringing back
sketches and, as the foreword notes, romantic memories of "graceful
foliage...small Indian towns...tiled dome and rococo towers." Hundreds of
Spanish-style houses, apartments, and bungalows were built throughout Southern
California in the following decades, many of them commissioned for movie stars
such as Charlie Chaplin and Rudolph Valentino. The Spanish revival is marked by
two main phases: the mission revival, which incorporates the white stucco,
cloistered patios, tile roofs, and exposed-beam ceilings typical of eighteenthcentury California missions; and the more elaborate Mediterranean revival,
influenced by Spanish and Italian Renaissance sources, eighteenth-century
Spanish plateresque and churrigueresque forms, and Moorish-Andalusian styles.
California Mediterranean Marc Appleton 2007 A collection of two hundred fullcolor photographs captures a wide variety of California houses that exemplify
the best in the Mediterranean style of design, which emphasizes an indoorcalifornia-romantica
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outdoor approach to living, and includes residences designed by such notable
architects as Julia Morgan, Wallace Neff, Bertram Goodhue, Addison Mizner, and
others.
Fodor's 2009 Southern California Fodor's 2009-01-06 Detailed and timely
information on accommodations, restaurants, and local attractions highlight
these updated travel guides, which feature all-new covers, a dramatic visual
design, symbols to indicate budget options, must-see ratings, multi-day
itineraries, Smart Travel Tips, helpful bulleted maps, tips on transportation,
guidelines for shopping excursions, and other valuable features. Original.
Fodor's Southern California 2013 Fodor's 2012-12-11 Beautiful beaches, perfect
weather, movie-star glamour...there are so many reasons to visit Southern
California that deciding where to go and what to do can be a bit overwhelming.
Fodor's Southern California 2013 takes the guesswork out of choosing the
perfect SoCal experiences—from picking the perfect Santa Barbara bistro to
finding the best studio tour in Hollywood. This guide is filled with advice and
tips from our team of local writers, making it as indispensable as a tube of
SPF 30. Competitive Advantage: The only annually updated guidebook to Southern
California. Discerning Recommendations: Fodor’s Southern California offers
savvy advice and recommendations from local writers to help travelers make the
most of their time. Fodor’s Choice designates our best picks, from hotels to
nightlife. “Word of Mouth” quotes from fellow travelers provide valuable
insights. TripAdvisor Reviews: Our experts’ hotel selections are reinforced by
the latest customer feedback from TripAdvisor. Travelers can book their
California stay with confidence, as only the best properties make the cut.
Fodor's California 2011 Fodor's 2010-11-02 Detailed and timely information on
accommodations, restaurants and local attractions highlight these updated
travel guides, which feature all-new covers, a dramatic visual design, symbols
to indicate budget options, must-see ratings, multi-day itineraries, Smart
Travel Tips, helpful bulleted maps, tips on transportation, guidelines for
shopping excursions and other valuable features. Original.
City at the Edge of Forever Peter Lunenfeld 2021-08-10 An engaging account of
the uniquely creative spirit and bustling cultural ecology of contemporary Los
Angeles How did Los Angeles start the 20th century as a dusty frontier town and
end up a century later as one of the globe's supercities - with unparalleled
cultural, economic, and technological reach? In City at the Edge of Forever,
Peter Lunenfeld constructs an urban portrait, layer by layer, from
serendipitous affinities, historical anomalies, and uncanny correspondences. In
its pages, modernist architecture and lifestyle capitalism come together via a
surfer girl named Gidget; Joan Didion's yellow Corvette is the brainchild of a
car-crazy Japanese-American kid interned at Manzanar; and the music of the
Manson Family segues into the birth of sci-fi fandom. One of the book's
innovations is to brand Los Angeles as the alchemical city. Earth became real
estate when the Yankees took control in the nineteenth century. Fire fueled the
city's early explosive growth as the Southland's oil fields supplied the
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inexhaustible demands of drivers and their cars. Air defined the area from WWII
to the end of the Cold War, with aeronautics and aerospace dominating the
region's industries. Water is now the key element, and Southern California's
ports are the largest in the western hemisphere. What alchemists identify as
the ethereal fifth element, or quintessence, this book positions as the glamour
of Hollywood, a spell that sustains the city but also needs to be broken in
order to understand Los Angeles now. Lunenfeld weaves together the city's art,
architecture, and design, juxtaposes its entertainment and literary histories,
and moves from restaurant kitchens to recording studios to ultra-secret
research and development labs. In the process, he reimagines Los Angeles as
simultaneously an exemplar and cautionary tale for the 21st century.
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